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From: Rob Ruvin [rob@ruvindevelopment.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 11:10 AM 
To: Black, Tobie 
Subject: Fw: zoning change 
Hi Tobie: 
 
Please include this with the other items you scanned for Pierce Street.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Rob 
Rob Ruvin 
Ruvin Consulting / MSI General 
Mobile/TXT 414-688-3706 
rob@robertruvin.com

From: "Steve Fendt" <sfendt@socmilwaukee.org> 
Date: Sat, 14 Jan 2012 14:55:51 -0600
To: 'Witkowiak, James'<jwitko@milwaukee.gov>; <jwitkowiak@witkowiak.com>
ReplyTo: <sfendt@socmilwaukee.org> 
Cc: <ccoakley@ccoakley.com>; <rob@robertruvin.com>; <rkeimen@sherman-associates.com>; 
'Jason Cleereman'<jason.cleereman@gmail.com>; 'Juan Carlos Ruiz'<juancarlosruiz4@gmail.
com>
Subject: zoning change
 
 

Alderman Witkowiak,

Thank you for the opportunity to speak at the meeting you arranged yesterday 
regarding the proposed development project at 16th and Pierce.  As we have 
gathered more information about the proposed project for the parcel, the question 
before the Common Council Zoning and Development Committee, and the 
WHEDA tax credit allocation process, SOC believes there is not an immediate need 
to hold a community meeting about the proposed project as suggested at 
yesterday’s meeting.  SOC, in fact, supports the proposed zoning change that is 
before the Zoning and Development Committee as we think this change will open 
up the possibilities for this key parcel in our community.  Opening up the zoning 
for this parcel to mixed use development will increase the level of interest in the 
parcel by outside parties and will the increase the likelihood that a development for 
this parcel is most responsive to the needs of our community.

Should the zoning be changed for this parcel and the developer be interested in 
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meeting with the community prior to the WHEDA decision on tax credits, SOC 
would be pleased to work with your office to help facilitate such a community 
meeting.  

Sincerely,

Steve Fendt

 

 

1300 South Layton Boulevard

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53215

414-672-8090 
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